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I oppose the proposed change to Oregon's election voting system in the strongest 

possible terms! Vote by mail made it possible for me to vote when I worked full time 

and had school age children, and it makes it easier for me to vote now that I have 

mobility limitations.  Please don't make it harder to vote in Oregon!! 


